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I am a volunteer NAMI board President & advocate for people living with mental health
conditions & the families that love them!

I am imagining the possibilities of keeping people housed!! Less people with mental illness on
the streets of our communities!

I also work with survivors of sexual & domestic violence who are in need of & will benefit
from the passage of SB 608.

Thank you for your work & your time...
Lezley Sanders

753 Amhurst Way

Medford, OR 97504
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